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NOTICE OF CITY COUNCIL MEETING  
CITY OF NEW BUFFALO 

BERRIEN COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 
 

 
 
The Regular City Council Meeting scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on Monday, March 16, 2020 to be 
held in the Council Chambers, 224 W. Buffalo Street, has been CANCELLED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE.  
 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with Open Meeting Act, Public Act 267 of 1976, MCL 
15.261, et seq., and the Americans with Disabilities Act. Individuals with disabilities requiring 
auxiliary aids should contact the City Clerk by writing or calling the following: 
Amy Fidler, City Clerk (269)469-1500, 224 W. Buffalo Street, New Buffalo, MI 49117. 
 
 

Amy Fidler, City Clerk 
City of New Buffalo 

 
 
 
 

Posted: March 13, 2020 


